
 

January 2022 

 Fillmore Middle School       

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Jan. 3—School reconvenes 

Jan. 12—2nd term ends 

Jan. 13—Community Council Meeting 3:00 

Jan. 14—5th grade maturation program 

Jan. 17—Martin Luther King Day—No school  

Jan. 25—Fight the New Drug assembly 

Christmas spirit week at FMS 

Mrs. 

Mitchell 

and the 

student 

council 

planned 

and carried out a Christmas Spirit Week 

the last week before the break complete 

with prizes. There was a pajama day, and 

a Christ-

mas color 

day. We 

really en-

joyed see-

ing what 

inventive 

ideas the 

students came up with. We also had 

great par-

ticipation, 

so thanks 

to the 

students 

for making 

it fun! 

Updated Utah Guidance on Isolation and 

Quarantine for the General Population and 

Students 

We have new protocols to follow for both isolation 

and quarantining due to COVID-19. Students and 

staff will be required to isolate for 5 days (from 

symptom onset) if they have tested positive for 

COVID. You may return after the 5 days as long as 

you have been fever-free for at least 24 hours and 

your symptoms have improved. You will also be 

encouraged to wear a mask around others for the 

next 5 days. 

If you have been exposed by someone in your 

household and have not been vaccinated, you will 

be required to quarantine for 5 days from the most 

recent exposure. You can return after the 5 days as 

long as you are symptom free. You will be encour-

aged to wear a mask for the next 5 days. If you 

have been vaccinated, no quarantine is required. 

Sub for Santa “kiss a pig” Coin 

Drive  

We had a wonderful response to our Coin 

drive so Thank You for your extremely 

generous donations! We were able to 

present a check for $778.04 to the 

local Sub for Santa program and they will make sure it 

is delivered to families in our Community in need. We 

would like to thank Hafen Agritourism, LLC for provid-

ing the pig, 

and Mrs. 

Shumway, Mrs. 

Freeman, and 

Mrs. Mitchell 

for being such 

good sports. 



Dance 

The students were treated to a fun time right before the Holiday with a dance. The 5th graders 

played Just Dance for an hour followed by the 6th graders, who were given an hour with the DJ.  
The 7th/8th graders also received an hour with the DJ.  Enjoy some fun pictures from the dances. 

Reading    

Contest 

Mrs. Holt had a 

fun contest in 

the Media Cen-

ter  - if you 

were “caught 

reading” on your own time, then you were given a 

ticket to write your name on and put into a drawing. 

The winners of the contest were Jana Ashman, Riley 

Barlow, Brenda Clavero, Landon Schwartz, Kambree 

Giles, Cody Thomas, and Mary Howard. Thanks for 

making reading enjoyable Mrs. Holt!  

 

 

Gingerbread houses  

Thank you to Jana and Ruby for 

participating in the “build a gin-

gerbread house” competition. 

Their entries were creative and 

resourceful! We love seeing your 

imaginations at work. Keep it up! 

Contact Information: 

435 South 500 West  

Fillmore, UT  84631  

Phone: 435-743-5660   

Fax:  435-743-5669  

Matt Bassett, Principal   

Ken Nielsen, Counselor   

 Merlynn Erreguin, Secretary 

FYI—Tutoring is available after school as a 

courtesy of our Americorps liaison Sarah Robi-

son. If you need extra help, this is where you 

need to be! Talk to her to make arrangements. 


